
 Class 3 Newsletter – 5.7.19 

 

 
This Week... 

We have been busy in and out of the classroom. On Monday, the children all had their Move On Morning and 
became Year 5’s and Year 4’s for a short time! The children who are going to be the Year 4 children in Class 3 
were fabulous, acting as ambassadors for the new Year 3 children and showing them the ropes. The children 
who went to Class 4 for their Move On Morning were enthusiastic and well behaved. On Tuesday, the children 
were treated to an afternoon at the Year 6 Enterprise event and enjoyed trying mocktails, naming teddies and 
eating delicious treats to name a few of the exciting stalls on offer. Sports Day was a great success with the 
children showing fab sportsmanship and team spirit. The older children helping the younger children was a joy 
to see and epitomises all that we are at Lea Endowed. Thank you to all the parents and carers who supported 
us and cheered us on. The week ended with a Maths Carousel on Friday with the children visiting the other 
Key Stage 2 classes to take part in lots of mathematical activities. Phew, a busy week all round!  

 
Useful Information 

 
11th July - 2pm – 3pm – Showcase  
 
14th July – 9.30am - Leavers Service@ St 
Christopher’s Church. All welcome to attend 
 
22nd July – School Disco 6pm – 7.30pm – For Lea 
Endowed children only. Tickets available on the 
night £3 per child, £5 per family which includes 
drinks, sweets and crisps 
 
23rd July – School finishes at 2pm 
 

 

Welcome to Mosaic Showcase 
 
Letters have gone home this week with details of 
our Class 3 Mosaic Showcase being held on 
Thursday 11th July between 1.45pm – 3pm.  

Please send the reply slips in as soon as possible 
so that we can prepare resources. Looking 
forward to seeing you – please note that we only 
have enough space for one adult per child. 

  

 
Special News! 

 
Christian Value –  Courage 

All of Class 3 for managing Move on Morning so well 
Curriculum Certificate 

Kieran 
Writer of the Week 

Oliver 

Next Week –  

We are enjoying our class novel, The Boy at the Back of 
the Class, and are going to do some response to text 
during our English lessons. We are looking at multiplying 
large numbers in our Maths and learning strategies to 
enable us to solve complex problems. In our Science, we 
will spend time experimenting with air resistance, 
making spinners which stay up in the air for the longest 
time. Our focus in RE is looking at art and how it is used 
as an expression of faith and worship. 


